
 

 
 
 
August 8, 2019 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  SRFP 19-421, Part 58 Environmental Review.  
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced SRFP 19-421. 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has reviewed all bids and are recommending 
the bid be awarded to the best qualified/highest ranked proposer, J-U-B Engineers, Inc.. 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
Megan Harvey  
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-972-8190 
 
 
cc: SRFP 19-421 File



 

 

 


